
[Construction Notice]  
Removal of two telephone booths: March 21 (Thursday) 
 
NTT East will be conducting construction on campus to remove telephone booths. 
Breaking up concrete during construction may cause loud noise. 
 
*Removal of telephone booths with low usage frequency 
 

1. Date: March 21, 2013 (Thursday) 
(Alternate Date: March 22, 2013 (Friday)) 

2. Construction Locations: 
 In front of bread shop next to Building No. 1 
 Next to the Graduate School of Mathematical Sciences Building (on 

the Bairin-mon side) 
3. Contractor: NTT East Japan 

 
 


